
 

 

Newsletter 

Shawclough PTA 

Please get in touch with the school if you 
are interested in joining the school PTA. 

 

Yr 5 Parent Breakfast 4th October 
We are delighted to invite you to the Year 5 Parent Breakfast, where 

the children from Year 5 will showcase their work from the topic they 

have been learning. 

Parents and children will be served a breakfast including Pastries, 

Croissants and toast, there will be gluten free options. This will be 

served in the dining hall from 8.40am. 

 

 

 

Pay 360 

Please note that the school is cashless, 
this means that we cannot accept cash. 

Payments can be made via PAY360 if you 
need access please contact the office and 

we will be happy to help 

 

Consent 

Forms can be changed at any time – 

please contact the office to amend 

Flu Vaccinations 
Vaccinations will be on 5th October to 

those that have returned the form. 

 

 

 

Class Attendance 
The class attendances for week commencing 12th September 

were:- 

4Y 99.6% 

3L 98.3% 

6S 98.2% 

5C 97.9% 

3A 97.6% 

4O 96.0% 

2C 95.7% 

6R 93.8% 

5P 92.6% 

RB 92.1% 

2S 91.4% 

1L 90.4% 

1P 88.8% 

RT 84.1% 

Please can parents read the Attendance letter which was emailed 

out on 15.9.22, if they have not already done so.  Also, a reminder 

to make medical/dental appointments out of school hours 

wherever possible and for parents not to make appointments for 

themselves, which result in having to pick up children early . 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Shawclough Community School 
23rd September 2022 

www.shawclough.rochdale.sch.uk  

Dates for the Diary 
W/C 03/10/2022- Harvest Collection for Food 

Bank  

04/10/2022 - Year 5 Parents Breakfast 

04/10/2022 - Year 5 Viking Day 

05/10/2022 - Flu Vaccinations 

06/10/2022 - National Poetry Day 

W/C 10/10/2022 - Phase 3 Phone calls to 

Parents 

14/10/2022 - Individual Photographs - No 

Siblings 

W/C 21/10/2022 - Phase 1 & 2 Phone Calls to 

Parents 

18/10/2022 - Year 6 Greek Day 

18/10/2022 - Reception Reading Meeting 

24/10/2022-28/10/2022 – Half Term 

 

http://www.shawclough.rochdale.sch.uk/


Breakfast club and Tea time club 
Early Start  

Please make sure that you are signing your child in 

for early start club. Bookings can be made before 

2.30pm the previous day these bookings are charged 

at £3.30. If you do not book before 2.30pm the 

previous day the charge is £3.50 to cover staffing 

costs. 

 

Tea Time Club 

Please make sure that you are signing your child out 

for tea time club. Bookings can be made before 

2.30pm the previous day these bookings are charged 

at £3.30. If you do not book before 2.30pm the 

previous day the charge is £3.50 to cover staffing 

costs. 

 

Parking 
A reminder to parents and careers that 

when parking around school that roads 

and drive ways are not blocked.  

Spinney road is a private road 

therefore cars parked here risk being 

clamped.  

The school is working with the local 

PCSOs and traffic wardens to the 

safety of the children and residents 
 

 

Change in Pick up Arrangements 
Adults who are not Parents or careers and regularly pick up your child will need to be added to your child’s pick up 

arrangements list. 

 If a change in pick up arrangements needs to be made on the day due to unforeseen circumstances please can 

parents and careers make sure that the office is notified of before 2:30pm this ensures that the message is given to 

the teachers in enough time. 

 

 

Medical Information 
Please inform the office of any changes to your 

child medical needs. For those who already 
have medical plans in place the office will be in 
touch to make sure that the information that 

we already have is accurate. 
 

Harvest Collection 
Donations for Rochdale foodbank need to be in for the week commencing 3rd October to be delivered on 

the 7th October. We are asking that non perishable items are brought to the office on between the 3rd of 

October and 6th October We are very conscious that parents will be experiencing severe financial 

pressures due to the spiralling energy costs and the significant increase in the cost of living therefore any 

item will be welcome, for example a “bag for life” as most families will have one of these at home and at 

the moment we are having to purchase them. 

 

Demand for our services is continuing to rise whilst, unfortunately, there has been a significant decline in 

donations – understandably in the current situation. This has meant that food has had to be purchased in 

order to meet demand but this will not be sustainable in the long term. 

however we understand hat pressure at home with the rising energy costs  
 

 

Welcome Meetings 
Please email 

office@shawclough.rochdale.sch.uk if you 
would like a copy of the welcome meeting 

presentation for your child’s class 
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